New Marlborough Town Library Trustees Meeting Minutes
January 22, 2018

Brian called the meeting to order with all present.

We wished Debbie a Happy Birthday and enjoyed scones made
by Sally.

The minutes were accepted.

The Chocolate Sale is scheduled for February 10 from 10am-2
pm.

The January film series was cancelled due to bad weather. The
same film will be shown on February 6 at 7 pm.

Problems have arisen with the transportation for the school’s
visits. There have been bus problems. The children have little
time to learn about the library and no time for a story. Debbie
will speak to the school. Perhaps a personal appeal to the
Massini Bus Company may help.

Moran Mechanical is no longer servicing oil burners. Debbie
will call Lipton Oil to see if they will service the library oil
burner.

Town Manager Mari Enoch told Debbie that the library
structural needs have been considered by the Town. Debbie does
not see other serious needs at this time.

There may be a February vacation program.

Jane Burke has received a cultural council grant to hold Science
Saturdays on the first Saturday of each month beginning
February 3 from 10-12 at the library for 5 months. The program
is suitable for children aged 6-12 years. She has also suggested
some science related books that Debbie can order for the library.
Nanci Worthington has approached the library to offer Citizen
Science, a program of observation skills. We suggested that she
partner with the Land Trust. No date has been set.

We received the Goodness Trust check, $1479.76.

Debbie will order new glass tops for the adult library room
tables from Sheldon.

The next meeting will be held February 12 at 8:30 a.m.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted, Claudette Callahan
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